
Mr. Becker discusses how the revival of the IP subcommittee in the House should help increase the chances of Patent Reform
passing in the next two years, in a Chemical & Engineering News article titled “Patent Reform: Revived Subcommittee To Focus
On Intellectual Property.”
Please click here to read the article.
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